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Mobile Telesystems, Inc.

December 2, 1998

Ms. Nancy Hey
Experimental Licensing Branch
Federal Communications Commission
2000 M Street, N.W. Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Hey:
Subject: Re—submission of Form 442 Application
Ref: NH,Rm 264—A; MS 1300—E1

We are re—submitting our application as instructed
in your letter of November 30, 1998. We had inadvertently
overlooked the box to be checked in Item 21, page 4 of
Form 442. We have corrected this ommission, and have re—sent
our application. Thank you for your assistance on our
behalf. If there are any further requirements, please contact
our office.

Sincerely,

  
. Douglas Thomas

Director, Operations
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